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Date: 31/05/2022 

To: Chair and Directors, Cariboo Chilcotin Regional Hospital District  

And To: John MacLean, Chief Administrative Officer 

From: Kevin Erickson, Chief Financial Officer 

Date of Meeting: Central Cariboo Regional Hospital District_Jun10_2022 

File: Hospital 

 
 

Short Summary: 
Interior Health Response to Chair Simpsons Letter dated March 9, 2022 

 

Voting: 
Corporate Vote - Unweighted 

 

Memorandum: 
At the February 25, 2022 meeting of the Cariboo Chilcotin Regional Hospital District, the Board 
received a request from the City of Williams Lake to reconsider its decision on an Interior 
Health Funding request for a Long-Term Care Bus.  The request was received and then the 
Board voted unanimously on resolution 2022-02B-23: 
 

That the Chair write a letter to Interior Health explaining the Board’s position 
on not funding the Deni House bus and encouraging them to move forward 
with the purchase in the absence of Cariboo Chilcotin Regional Hospital 
District funding, and that the City of Williams Lake be copied on the letter. 

 
Interior Health has acknowledged receipt of the letter and responded in kind. Their response is 
presented here for the Board’s information along with a copy of Chair Simpson’s March 9th 
letter.  
 

Attachments: 
1) Interior Health letter to Chair Simpson dated May 26, 2022 
2) Chair Simpson letter to Interior Health dated March 9, 2022 

 

Financial Implications: 
None 

 

Policy Implications: 
N/A 

 

CAO Comments: 
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Options: 
1) Receipt; 
2) Receipt and other action at the discretion of the Board. 

 

 

Recommendation: 
That the agenda item summary from Kevin Erickson, Chief Financial Officer , dated May 31, 
2022, regarding Interior Health’s letter of response to Chair Simpson’s letter of March 9, 2022, 
be received. Further action at the discretion of the Board. 

 


